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Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony regarding the removal of religious exemption 

for vaccinations.   

 

I am writing in opposition to the removal of religious exemption for vaccines.  Currently, there is 

no health crisis in the state which warrants such drastic action.    

Removal of the exemption would make Connecticut one of only four states which fail to honor 

the religious liberty of their citizens regarding vaccines. 

 


